
 

 
 

Our ref: CW/HD 

 

 

26 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our Breakfast Club 

pricing. 

 

Over the past few years, we have strived to maintain affordable prices for our Breakfast Club, ensuring that it 

remains accessible to all families. However, due to rising costs associated with providing this service, we find it 

necessary to adjust our pricing accordingly. 

 

Effective from April 15,2024, the prices for our Breakfast Club will be as follows: 

 

Standard Rate: £3.00 per child 

 

Free School Meals Rate: £2.00 per child 

 

We understand that any increase in fees can be challenging for families, and we want to assure you that this 

decision was not taken lightly. Despite our best efforts to absorb rising costs, it has become necessary to adjust our 

pricing structure to ensure the sustainability and quality of the Breakfast Club program. 

 

We believe that the Breakfast Club plays a vital role in supporting our students and families by providing a nurturing 

environment for children before the start of the school day. Our club operates from 8:00 am until school starts, 

offering children a range of cereal and toast choices, as well as the opportunity to engage with their peers in a 

safe and supervised setting. 

 

Booking for our Breakfast Club is available via Parent Pay, providing a convenient and secure way for you to 

reserve your child's place. Please ensure bookings are made in advance to guarantee a place for your child. 

 

We remain committed to providing a valuable and enriching experience for all children who attend our Breakfast 

Club. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this price increase, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We are here to support you in any way we can. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Wilby 

Associate Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


